Dear Parents,

We are sorry to inform you all about the sudden demise
of our respected ex- principal Chandubhai Jamnadas
Gajiwala sir.

Wishing his family peace during this difficult time.

We are so sorry for the pain that the family must be going
through right now.

We overwhelmed with his remarkable contribution to the
institution since long years. Being a trust of the Kerala
Kala Samithi we are extremely grateful due to his
bountiful efforts to make the institute a successful one
since long.

Heartful gratitude and condolences.

Om Shanti

Suresh P Nair

President

(Kerala Kala Samithi)




